Matilda Sanders

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Dear Commission Clerk:

Mike Smallridge <utilityconsultant@yahoo.com>
Monday, April 15, 2013 2:31 PM
Filings@psc.state.fl.us

docket#120287-WU

alturas letter.doc

Please add the attached document to docket # 120288-WU.

This email was sent by Mike Smallridge on 4/15/13.

s/Mike Smallridge
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Florida Utility Services 1, LLC
PO BOX 1798
EATON PARK, FL. 33840
863-904-5574

4/15/13

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL. 32399

RE: Docket # 120287-WU.

Dear Commission Clerk:

Please let this letter serve as a request to close this docket.
Sincerely,

s/mike smallridge

Mike Smallridge.
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